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February 18, 2020

Thank you to all those who attended conferences on Thursday.  Remember 
to keep lines of communication open for the remainder of the year.  We 
work with you as partners in your child’s education.

Our Make-A-Wish fundraiser has begun!  Please refer to last week’s 
newsletter for activities and cost.  Thank you for your support!

Auction Update:

Tickets/money must be returned NO LATER than this Thursday, Feb. 20th!  
Our event is SOLD OUT - how exciting!  We look forward to a spectacular 
event!

PIP hour opportunity:

A truck and trailer are needed to help move a piano that has been donated 
to the school for Mrs. Kulp.  Please contact the office ASAP.


